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Chair Coley, Vice Chair Huffman, Ranking Member Craig, and members of the 
committee, thank you for allowing me to present this testimony in opposition to Senate 
Bill 383.  
 
I am deeply concerned about the sharp increase in gun sales and gun violence in my 
community. Proposed laws such as this only add fuel to the fire and make our street 
less safe. 
 
 
Donna Abel 

 
 


